
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Head 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

We are all well and truly back into the swing of things now and with the drier weather it’s been lovely seeing the 
children out and about at playtimes and lunchtimes. There’s another cold snap due this week, but it shouldn’t 
cause too much disruption. 
 

There are lots of creative things happening within the school. Year 6 launched this term’s Performance Art 

Sessions with a visit from the famous children's’ author Sally Crabtree and Music Magpie teacher, Jo Fitzgerald. 

Sally and Jo inspired the children to create edible poems (rice paper words on a biscuit) and helped them to plan 

their future ‘Gig in a Box’ watch this space! We are entering the Cornwall Music Festival again this year and so if 

your child has expressed a wish to enter, you will be receiving more details very shortly. 

Best wishes 

Anna Morris 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

15 January 2024 

Uganda update… 

Following a Uganda visit meeting, Mrs Andrews would like to ask for donations of stationery: 

• Pens 

• coloured pencils 

• drawing pencils 

• rulers 

• erasers  

• sharpeners  

• small, light notebooks 

• old yellow PE tops (in good condition) 

Please bring any items you wish to donate to the office. 

 

 

 

The Young Writer Competition is open to all the children and is a wonderful opportunity to use their imagination and 

creativity. The theme this year is ‘Rebuilding’. Entries can be factual, fiction, prose or poetry, handwritten or typed. The 

word limit is 550 for prose and 40 lines for poetry – no pictures or drawings. 

Please find more information and the entry form attached to this email. 

Good luck everyone! 

 



 

 
 
 
 

Year 6 

Performance Art 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House Points  

Current running total… 

Longships Pendeen Trevose Godrevy 

392 420 319 410 

Congratulations to Pendeen! 

 

Upcoming Dates for Your Diary 

 Monday 22 January – Y3 Swimming (week 1 of 2) 

Monday 5 February – Children’s Mental Health Week 

Tuesday 6 February – Online Safety Day 

Monday 12 February – Friday 16 February – Half Term 

Tuesday 5 March – Y6 and FS Height and Weight check 

Wednesday 6 March – Songfest 

Thursday 7 March – World Book Day and Reading Café 

Monday 11 March – Cornwall Music Festival 

Saturday 23 March – Devoran Spring Flower Show 

Thursday 28th March – End of Term 1.30pm 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

Matilda (FS) is our wonderful writer for this week! In 

Foundation Stage they have been writing poster 

for Anansi the spider.  

 

 

Continuing our art theme with Year 2… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


